
 

 

You are invited to join the Tourist Trophy of America Rally Drive to the National Event!   

For those of you making your way to the National event by driving an Audi, you are invited to 

join the Tourist Trophy of America Rally. The initial stop will be at Audi of America 

headquarters in Herndon, VA at 9:00 am, Wednesday, July 12th for a meet and greet. 

For those coming into the area the night before, AoA recommends the Hyatt Place Herndon or 

the Westin Washington Dulles. We should be on the road by 10 heading to Tarrytown. 

The drive is approximately 5 hours long and we will run generally along I-95 from the greater 

Washington, DC area to Tarrytown (see map). Potential stop for lunch in Delaware. 

If you wish to join the Rally on your way to the National Event in July, please contact Bud 

Dannemiller. 
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